
 

Industry Advisory from the  

Building & Safety Department 

Disaster Assessment Requests 

 
 

 

 

The City of Las Vegas Department of Building & Safety is pleased to announce that we are modifying 

the process to request a disaster assessment. 

 

Effective immediately, you can submit your disaster assessment request using the online formstack 

located at the website below: 

 
https://cityoflasvegas.formstack.com/forms/disaster 

 

 

You can also find it under our Resources Page within the general forms section. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-2002 or email me at 

mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Michael Cunningham, P.E. 

Deputy Building and Safety Director 

City of Las Vegas 

Building and Safety Department     

https://cityoflasvegas.formstack.com/forms/disaster

